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Hello,
At your meeting tonight please think about discussing keeping the raw data collected for the Vashon Isl. noise
complaints. It would also be very helpful to Vashon residents if the SeaTac Noise Office would commit to work
directly with Vashon Island Fair Skies on the noise monitor location issue.

Thank you.

Janet Schairer
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